
To whom it may concern,

I am writing in support of the draft plan to designate Chase Park and other Green Belt 
areas for new development. As you might be aware, residents in Enfield, all around 
London and various parts of the country are struggling to get on the housing ladder and to 
afford rent.

We are in the middle of an acute and chronic housing shortage and my family and I are 
very grateful for your attempts to tackle this very serious issue. 

Before you make your decision, I urge you to think of the people who struggle to settle 
down in this area due to a shortage of housing units available. I urge you to consider the 
positive environmental impact of moderate and high density housing in large towns and 
cities and make a decision that could alleviate the burden of our housing crisis for many 
people in this part of the world. 

I believe that the draft plan would have a positive impact on the community and I hope you 
make a compassionate decision. 
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